
Date: 2/6/23

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re:        Statewide Court Reporting and Transcription Services

There have been several changes to the contract set labeled Statewide Court Reporting and
Transcription Services. Two of the vendors have chosen to cancel their contracts with the state.
These contracts are:
Canceled - Aequum Legal Transcription Services - CTR055231
Canceled - Opti-Script, inc. - CTR055244

Coash and Coash has changed its name to Coash Court Reporting and Video LLC with a new
contract number CTR064325.

Agencies wanting to use their services should contact scheduling@coashandcoash.com, and the billing
contact is staff@coashandcoash.com.
1802 N. 7th Street, Phoenix, AZ 85006
602-258-1440 (o) | 602-258-2062 (f)
JC@coashandcoash.com
scheduling@coashandcoash.com
www.coashandcoash.com

And as a reminder, here are all of the current contract owners and we encourage agencies to use as
many as possible. Thank you.

American Platform Services, LLC - The Record
Xchange CTR055233

Bureau of Office Services CTR055234

Coash Court Reporting and Video LLC CTR064325

Dorothy A Schulte CTR055236

Escribers CTR055237

First Legal Deposition CTR055336

Glennie Reporting Services, LLC CTR055239

Griffin Group International CTR055240

Herder & Associates CTR055241

Net Transcripts CTR055242

Verbit Inc CTR055245

http://www.coashandcoash.com/
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